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Wanted to share this formal Comment for awareness as the City works to assess the evolving
development within the general area.
 
Feel free to distribute this Comment to Committee for Information and I have taken the liberty
of copying City Clerks.
 
Looking forward.
 
Sincerely,
 
Maurizio
 
Maurizio Rogato B.U.R.Pl., M.C.I.P., R.P.P.
Principal

Tel: 416-888-7159
www.blackthorncorp.ca
 
Please note, Blackthorn will be closed for the Holiday Season starting at Noon on
December 20th to January 3rd, with our office reopening on January 6th, 2025.
 

“This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the use of the individual
or entity to which it is addressed. The content of the message is the property of the
sender-writer. The message may contain information that is privileged, confidential,
subject to copyright and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination,
distribution, copying, or modification of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately, advising of the
error and delete this message without making a copy. (Information related to this
email is automatically monitored and recorded and the content may be required to be
disclosed by Blackthorn Development Corp. to a third party in certain circumstances).
Thank you.”
 
From: Alex Di Scipio <Alex.DiScipio@vaughan.ca> 



You don't often get email from alex.discipio@vaughan.ca. Learn why this is important

Sent: December 3, 2024 12:24 PM
To: Alex Di Scipio <Alex.DiScipio@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Christina Bruce <Christina.Bruce@vaughan.ca>; Shawn Persaud <Shawn.Persaud@vaughan.ca>;
Haiqing Xu <Haiqing.Xu@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Martin Grove & Highway 7 - Special Area Update Report

 

Hello,
 
Please note that a revised Martin Grove & Highway 7 – Special Area Update report is on the
agenda for the December 10th, 2024 Committee of the Whole meeting. This report provides
key updates and recommendations based on feedback from earlier deliberations and
correspondence that the City has received. Please find a link to the full report here:
 
Committee of the Whole (2) - December 10, 2024
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. If you would like to address the Committee on
this matter, please contact the City Clerk’s office:
 
Speak at a Committee meeting | City of Vaughan
 
Thank you,
 
Alex Di Scipio, MES, RPP
Planner 
905-832-8585, ext. 8259 | Alex.DiScipio@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan l Policy Planning and Special Programs  
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

 
This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for
the attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended
recipient or have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by return
e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission from your computer, including
any attachment(s). Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of this message
and attachment(s) by anyone other than the recipient is strictly prohibited.


